

St Mary of the Angels Catholic Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr R Hughes B.A. Hons, PGCE, NPQH

Rossall Grove, Little Sutton, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH66 1NN Tel: 0151 329 3524 email: admin@stmaryoftheangels.cheshire.sch.uk

www.stmaryoftheangels.co.uk

7th January 2018

Dear parents and families,

Welcome back to the new term and Happy New Year to you all.

As you are aware, in Year 6 we have a busy time ahead of us as we start to think about the End of Key Stage Two Assessments and the exciting transition to High School.

I would like to invite all Year 6 families, including pupils, to a short meeting to inform you of the assessment procedures and arrangements and to share how I will be working with your child to help them achieve their very best.

In recent years, there have been a number of changes to the curriculum, as well as to the assessments and gradings systems used, and I shall explain these changes at the meeting. I will also be giving out resources that you may find useful at home to help your child with their learning. Finally, I will also explain some changes we are making to our provision of 'booster' support, which will now be delivered during the school day.

The meeting will be held in the classroom on Tuesday 29th January at 3.30pm and will be repeated at 6.00pm. I hope that the duplication of times will enable as many families to attend as possible.

Thank you for continual support and please feel free to come and see me if I can be of any further help to you,

Mrs H. Thorpe
Deputy Headteacher

Y6 parents meeting – 29 th January 2018	
Child's name	
I / We will be attending the Y6 information meeting on 29 th January 2019 at 3.30pm or 6.00pm .	
Signature	_Parent/Guardian



















